
I encourage you all to vote for this bill which would provide some common sense limits on 

access to guns by those likely to be dangerous to others, including domestic abusers and those 

who cannot pass a background check (local law enforcement should be told when such a person 

is trying to get a gun).  The provision that does away with automatic approval when a 

background check can't be completed in 3 days is a recognition that we have allocated too few 

personnel to this important records checking task, but the public should not be put at risk because 

of understaffing of key positions. 

Becky Snow, 

Ashland, OR  

 


